
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	

	
College	Tuesday:		
Wear	your	college	gear!	
	

beverlyhighlights.com	
	
Fridays	are	Norman	Pride	Days!	
Wear	your	ORANGE	and	BLACK!	
Go	Normans!	

	
If	you	DO	NOT	have	a	2013‐2014	BHHS	parking		
permit,	you	CANNOT	park	anywhere	on	campus.		
NO	exceptions!	
	
	
Have	a	WONDERFUL	summer,	all!		
	
	
	
	
	
 

 
LOST	AND	FOUND	–	Any	items	remaining	in	the	Lost	and	Found	(located	in	the	Attendance	Office)	will	be	donated	to	charity	in	
June.	Come	by	and	check	for	items	you	may	have	lost	during	the	second	semester.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
MESSAGE	from	the	Student	Store	to	ALL	STUDENTS	&	FAMILIES:	 	WE	NO	LONGER	ACCEPT	CHECKS	for	the	remainder	of	
the	year.		You	can	still	make	purchases/payments	with	CASH	OR	CREDIT	CARD.	
	
ATTENTION	ALL	STUDENTS!	 	As	we	 rapidly	approach	 the	end	of	 the	 school	year,	do	not	delay	 in	 returning	your	UNUSED	
TEXTBOOKS	 to	 the	Textbook	Room!	REMEMBER:	 	 You	must	 turn	 in	 the	 same	 textbooks	 that	 were	 issued	 to	 you.	 	 You	
CANNOT	turn	in	another	person’s	textbook(s)	as	your	own.			
	
COMMUNITY	SERVICE	OPPORTUNITY:	 	Help	 the	Bookroom	check	 in	 this	year’s	 textbooks	 for	 INVENTORY!	 	We	need	
your	help	 starting	TODAY,	May	30	 –	Friday,	 June	13!	 	 Sign	up	with	House	B	 if	you	want	 to	volunteer!	 	Or…	e‐mail	
Michelle:		mbuckley@bhusd.org	
	
COMMUNITY	SERVICE	OPPORTUNITY:		The	Beverly	Hills	Public	Library	is	looking	for	teen	volunteers	(Grades	9‐12)	for	their	
Summer	Reading	Club.		Applications	are	available	on	the	front	counter	in	the	main	office.	
	

FRIDAY, May 30, 2014 
 
 

Attention	All	Students		
Parking	On	Campus!!!	

	
 You	must	park	in	your	assigned	spot.	

PROHIBITED	AREAS:		
‐	Visitor	and	Staff	Lots	
‐	Reserved	spaces:		
LOT	B	1‐5	
LOT	C	223‐228	
LOT	PE	260‐270	and	273‐277	
	

 You	must	have	your	permit	visible	and	posted	in	
the	REAR	VIEW	mirror	(not	flipped	over	nor	
behind	another	permit)	

	
 DID	SOMEONE	PARK	IN	YOUR	SPOT?	

Report	it	to	House	B	or	Security	either:	
1) In	person;	or	
2) By	email	to	mbuckley@bhusd.org	

When	you	report	this,	be	sure	to	IDENTIFY	
the	car	in	your	spot	(make,	model,	color)	
and	the	BHHS	parking	pass	number	(if	it	has	
one).	

	
 You	may	be	subject	to	a	ticket/fine	if	you	violate	

any	of	the	above	rules!	

Congratulations,	
Beverly	Hills	High	School	

Class	of	2014!	
	

 



 

 

Missing:	a	lime‐green,	plastic	watering	pitcher	from	the	Staff	Lounge.		It	has	“Staff	Lounge”	written	on	its	side.		Kindly	return	–	
no	questions	asked.		Thank	you.	
	
Love	dance	but	not	a	dancer?		Come	be	a	part	of	the	production	of	Dance	Company!		Dance	Company	is	looking	for	some	
students	 to	 help	 behind	 the	 scenes	 with	 costumes,	 music,	 and	 general	 day‐to‐day	 running	 of	 Dance	 Company.	 	 If	 you	 are	
interested,	please	contact	Mrs.	Findley	(dfindley@bhusd.org).	
	
BHHS	Student	Parking	Permit	applications	for	NEXT	YEAR	(2014‐2015)	are	now	available	in	House	B.	
	
Greetings	 from	West	Los	Angeles	College!	 	West	 is	 pleased	 to	 offer	 a	Summer	Bridge	program	 to	 qualified	 high	 school	
graduates	 from	the	Class	of	2014.	Successful	completion	of	 this	six‐week	program	will	allow	students	 to	get	a	head	start	on	
their	English	classes,	explore	career	goals,	choose	a	major,	and	plan	their	courses	for	the	upcoming	fall	semester.	Students	will	
earn	credit	toward	an	Associate	Degree	and/or	University	Transfer	requirements.	
The	Summer	Bridge	program	runs	from	June	16—July	27,	Mondays‐Thursdays	from	8:00am—12:35pm.	
No	minimum	GPA	is	required	to	be	accepted.		Students	must	complete	West	ExpressWay	to	take	the	English	Assessment	test	
	
For	 everyone's	 safety,	 students	 should	 refrain	 from	 loitering	 in	 the	 Student	 Parking	 Garage	 (Lot	 B)	 and	 on	Heath	
Avenue	during	lunch	time.	The	upper	tier	of	the	front	lawn	is	close	by	and	available	for	you	during	lunch.	You	are	welcome	
to	enter	the	garage	at	the	end	of	lunch.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
The	Beverly	Hills	Women's	Club	Junior	Members	are	seeking	new	and	motivated	female	community	service	team	players.	
This	is	a	great	way	to	meet	new	friends	and	do	community	service	in	your	neighborhood	and	the	city	at	large.		Some	of	our		
target	projects	this	year	are:		raising	money	for	disadvantaged	teens,	visiting	senior	centers,	serving	at	various	soup	kitchens,		
and	gathering	 items	 for	monthly	 food	drives.	 	 If	 you	are	 interested	please	 contact	BHWC	 Juniors	President,	Mishka	Asli	 at	
mishkaasli@yahoo.com.	 For	 parents	 seeking	more	 information,	 please	 contact	BHWC	President	Mumsey	Nemiroff	@	310‐
276‐5804	or	visit	us	at	1700	Chevy	Chase	Drive,	Beverly	Hills,	CA	90210.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Complimentary	custom	mouth	guards	are	available	for	all	BHHS	athletes.	Please	contact	the	office	of	Dr.	Douglas	Galen	at	
(310)	855‐1000	to	arrange	your	appointment.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
All	seniors	who	plan	to	enroll	 in	AP	US	Government	 in	the	fall,	must	pick	up	their	summer	reading	assignment	and	study	
guide	from	Mr.	Hinojosa	in	Room	201	during	nutrition.	There	will	be	a	quiz	and	a	test	during	the	1st	week	of	school	based	on	
this	brief	reading	assignment.	
	
SENIORS!	Looking	for	a	place	to	host	a	graduation	dinner/event?	Morton's	The	Steakhouse	in	Beverly	Hills	(435	S.	La	Cienega	
Blvd,	LA,	CA	90048)	is	hosting	a	private	dining	"Graduation	Discount"	between	May	1st	and	June	30th.	The	graduates	and	their		
families	 will	 receive	 a	 10%	 discount	 on	 all	 food!	 How	 can	 you	 get	 this	 promotional	 discount?	 You	 must	 show	 proof	 of	
graduation	must	be	shown	the	day	of	the	event	(diploma,	cap,	gown,	student	ID,	etc.).		Your	graduation	party	must	take	place	
between	May	1	‐	June	30,	2014.		Minimum	of	15	entrees	required.	

Questions?	Call	Lily	Cao,	Traveling	Sales	&	Marketing	Manager	310.246.1403	or	email	at	mtbhcsm@ldry.com.	
	
ATTENTION	GRADUATING	SENIORS:		Do	you	have	a	parent	or	grandparent	who	also	graduated	from	Beverly?	Please	contact	
the	BHHS	Alumni	Association	 for	special	 recognition	at	Graduation.	 Include	 their	graduation	years	 if	you	know	them.	Email:	
bhhsalumni@yahoo.com	
	
	

 


